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To the representatives of Richmond VA City Council:

I am a city resident since 2003, a volunteer at Richmond Animal Care and Control and the
proud guardian of a dog adopted from RACC.  I would like to offer my support for the
purchase of 2310 W Cary St for an adoption center.  I believe RACC provides an essential
service to the residents of Richmond and beyond- both human and animal!  The organization
is expertly led by Ms Peters and the staff pour their heart and souls into the important and
sometimes very difficult work they do.  The animals are the direct beneficiaries but RVA
residents also greatly benefit from the services, assistance and resources they provide.  Please
consider supporting their efforts to provide an adoption center that is welcoming to potential
adopters and comfortable for the animals in their care.

Sincerely, 

Erin Bailey
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